Town of Wayne Playground
Dedication Event

On Saturday June 8™ the Town of Wayne will hold a
dedication event to celebrate the upgrading of the Town’s
park and playground facilities for its residents starting at
noon. The town has installed (2) new Pickleball Courts and
Basketball court which will be officially opened for public
use.

Prior to the noon start time, weather permitting, there will
be a Pickleball demonstration describing the game’s
strategy and rules at 11:30 AM. Following the
demonstration there will be an initial basketball shot by
some of our young athletes to celebrate the new court and
basketball hoop that Town Residents so generously
donated to! |

The playground is located next to the Wayne Town Hall at
9772 Silsbee Road. Food will be served from 12- 2:00PM.
For questions and additional information contact the Town
Clerk at 607-292-3450.




